
CfP: Gender Perspectives in the Humanities and Social Sciences  

We invite you to a doctoral conference on Gender Perspectives in the Humanities and 
Social Sciences, which is organized for the third time by the Center for Gender Studies at 
Charles University. 

The conference is designed as interdisciplinary and is intended for doctoral students 
whose research interests are related to feminist, gender, or queer perspectives, especially 
in disciplines such as literary and theatre studies, philosophy, aesthetics, art history, 
musicology, linguistics, translation studies, history, media and cultural studies, 
anthropology, ethnology, archaeology, and more. A conference paper can include a 
presentation of a dissertation project, a presentation of a chapter of the project, or a 
discussion on a specific issue or methodological approach. 

The conference will take place online on March 8, 2024. Please send your abstracts by 
January 12, 2024, to the email address gender@ff.cuni.cz. The team of CGS FF UK 
reserves three weeks to review the abstracts and confirm the approval.  

Abstracts should not exceed one A4 page, using Times New Roman font (size 12). An 
additional page can be used for listing references. Contributions can be presented in 
Czech, Slovak, or English and should not exceed 20 minutes (the following discussion can 
take 10 minutes). 

The conference is organised by Mgr. Nikola Bečanová, Doc. Mgr. Libuše Heczková, PhD., 
PhDr. Eva Kalivodová, PhD. 
 

 
 


